Appendix 19

HELLON, Richard

From: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Sent: 16 November 2020 10:35

To:

Subject: FW: Premises licence for the Tytherington club

From

Sent: 14 November 2020 16:09
To: LICENSING (Cheshire East) {

Subject: Premises licence for the Tytherington club
Dear sir or madam

In respect of the above application | would like to submit a strong objection to this proposal. | write this as a
neighbouring property situated at | GGG - \We would be heavily
impacted by the additional noise and general disturbance that would result from outdoor live music up till 1 am and
outdoor recorded music 24 hours a day. | am quite frankly astounded that this application is even being considered,
in view of the fact that the club and hotel are located on a housing estate. Such a proposal is entirely inappropriate
for a residential area.

Of course, the club also now includes the guests in their adjoining hotel, and would therefore result in an ongoing
environmental noise nuisance from numerous large functions year round. We have always shown forbearance for
the noise generated by occasional celebrations such as the annual fireworks display and Christmas & New Year
parties but year round sleep disturbance would be intolerable.

Yours faithfully




